

March 15, 2023

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS

Hello,

We remain outbreak free! Once again, a big thank you to everyone for following the Infection Prevention and Control practices keeping our residents, staff and each other safe.

Friday is St. Patrick's Day and it is a special day at St. Patrick's Home! We invite all staff, residents, volunteers and caregivers to wear their most festive St. Patrick's Day outfits! Wear green, as many shamrocks as you can and be Irish for a day! Have fun – we can't wait to see everyone's festive St. Patrick's Day attire!

The Town Hall meetings held over the past few weeks have now been completed. Thank you to those who participated and provided their feedback.

Stay safe and be well,

Janet Morris
President and CEO